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School News 
 
 

Executive Head’s Message 
This has been my first proper Christmas at Tibberton and St Lawrence, and I have really enjoyed 

celebrating with the children and staff at both schools. 

The St Lawrence celebration at church was a really positive reminder of the importance of giving, as well as 

having fun and enjoying ourselves. 

At Tibberton, I was busy serving gravy and puddings for Christmas dinner on Thursday, and am looking 

forward to the Church service this morning. 

The children have been so well behaved at what can be a very exciting time of year, and I have felt so 

proud of the hard work put in by both the children and the staff.  

Please remember to keep safe over the holidays; there are temptations in the colder weather that have 

been highlighted this last week, and which we need to remind our children to stay away from. 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, and looking forward to seeing you in January. 

Mrs Nash 

 
Head of School’s Message 
Wow what a full on week that’s been! Christmas parties, panto, the nativity and rounded off with a heart-
warming Christmas Service at the church.  
As the autumn term draws to a close, I would like to thank you all for supporting your child’s learning, 
whether that be through supporting reading at home, engaging with homework tasks, attending school 
events or sharing ideas and feedback with school. There has been lots of community spirit in evidence this 
year and we are very grateful for your continued support, including our wonderful PTA who once again 
have enhanced the offer at our setting. 
In the New Year I am looking forward to returning to the classroom and teaching more – particularly with 
the Year 4s and their new topics. We welcome Mrs Osbourne to Class One too as she has enjoyed her first 
few weeks so much that she has decided to stay with the Tibberton team! 
In addition, Mrs Naughton and I will be writing to you early next week to explain about school dinners as 
we reconcile any accounts that you have. 
Just a reminder that today is the last day of term and children will return to school on Wednesday 4th 
January as the Tuesday is a professional development day for staff. 
May Christmas bring lots of joy and happiness to you and your family. Wishing you a wonderful Christmas 
and prosperous New Year! 

C.Battrick 
 

 

Mr C. Battrick 
Head of School 
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School Worships and Church Services 

 

 
 

☆  Superstars of the Week  ☆ 
Goes this week to all the teaching staff for their hardwork and efforts to bring together a fantastic show 

in KS1, worships and todays church service. To the PTA for their fundraising efforts and throwing the 

children a memorable christmas party this week. To the lunch staff for a fabulous christmas dinner 

yesterday and last but certainly not least to all the children for making this week such a great end to the 

term. 

Attendance Award 
This week’s attendance award goes to Class 2 with an attendance total of 96.08 %! 

Total School Attendance 93.08 % 

 



 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

Messages from the PTA 

Tibberton Trot have very kindly donated a cheque of £250 to the 

Tibberton PTA following a successful event this summer. This will be an 

annual event. Thank you to the organisers for the donation to the PTA. 

 

In the Community… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 3rd January P.D. Day 

Wednesday 4th January Term Begins  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New year 

 

Part of The Tibberton CE Primary School and 
St. Lawrence CE Primary School Federation 

‘Being the best we can be because with God all things are possible’ 
 


